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Fellowship Outreach and Fun
Our Fellowship Chair, Heidi Kuhn, has planned a special
event for all of us to enjoy!

Come join your fellow Rotarians for this unique Fellowship
opportunity - to share time with each other and bring joy to
the residents of Mountain Meadows.

Tuesday, August 20th at 2pm
at

Mountain Meadows
320 Park Ave, Leavenworth, WA 98826

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
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Public Image Requests

Deb Schnellman, Chair of Public Image, would like us all to use a single email
account to send all information and pictures to Public Image. We will use what we
receive in this account for our newsletter/bulletin, our website, and on Social Media
where appropriate.

Please send your pictures and information to:

leavenworthwarotary@gmail.com

Please visit our Facebook Page and Website to see the updates that have been
made, and please consider making suggestions and contributions to these via the
email shown above.

Rotary Club of Leavenworth WA Facebook Page:

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/

Please click the link above and like the posts!

Our Website is Loaded with Information!

Rotary Club of Leavenworth (leavenworthrotarywa.com)

Hint: Click on the tabs at the top of the website to see drop-down menus with
additional information.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266979
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266985
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266986
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801391259
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266972
https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/
https://leavenworthrotarywa.com/index.php
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Food Truck Knight

Our very own Leavenworth Rotary Club member, Lupe Brito, Development Director for
the Wenatchee Valley College Foundation, has organized an event that we are all
welcome to enjoy.

The Food Truck Knight will be held on Friday, September 20th, from 3-8pm on the
Wenatchee Valley College campus. Activites include a 'dunk tank', food, and beer and
wine gardens.

Library Book Sale
Mahala Murphy-Martin shared this information with the club
regarding the Friends of the Leavenworth Library Used Book
Sale to promote literacy in our community:

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


Rotary Dues

This is just a reminder that the last date for payment of membership dues is August
30th. Currently, 50% of our club members have paid their dues. Thank you to those
who have already paid!

Program This Week

This week Norma Gallegos and Gustavo Montoya will make a presentation on their trip
to Mexico and the 3 Rotary Clubs they visited while there.



Thank You to our Speakers Last Week!
Last week we had 2 incredible young women present to us.

Brisa Peacock gave her Classification talk. She has led such an interesting life
growing up in Bolivia and moving to the US in her late teens. To listen to her talk,
click this link.

We also heard from Nevada Allen, who is one of our outbound students this year,
and who will be traveling to Antwerp, Belgium. Her speech is at the end of Brisa's
presentation, so it can be heard using the same link.

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/4al5KQ_GpI4F6USDM7DygpBNXkKFTl38V9f_VwsjJaKUQHkduauUv80PHbsw2kDH.GN_2Z2slcdrp_j1V
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/4al5KQ_GpI4F6USDM7DygpBNXkKFTl38V9f_VwsjJaKUQHkduauUv80PHbsw2kDH.GN_2Z2slcdrp_j1V


News From Co-President Kiffen
Hello Rotary family,

Many of us have had the opportunity to watch the Olympics
these last couple of weeks.
We have had the opportunity to see athletes from all over
the world that have given
years of dedication, determination and resilience and pushed
themselves to be the best
in their respective sports. The Olympics only happens every
4 years, but there are other
amazing events that are silently happening around the world
all the time every day of
every year. They are events that people donâ€™t always see
unless they are recipients of
the dedication and hours of work that are invested for their benefit. It is not based on
competition for a medal or for similar recognition but is based on compassion,
cooperation and collaborationâ€¦.and that is Rotary.

In Rotary we donâ€™t compete for medals, fame or wealth for ourselves, but we
sacrifice
and dedicate our time and effort in other ways that are worthy of more than a medal.
We put our talents and dedication into ways to make life better, not for us, but for
people
all over the world that donâ€™t have the things we take for granted, like health,
water,
nutrition, sanitation, education, decease prevention, literacy, economic development
and peace. Rotary clubs around the world dream, plan and execute their plans for
other
people in other countries around the world that donâ€™t have these basic necessities.
Rotarians do all of this not for recognition, but for knowing that we have helped
improve
lives and peace around the world.

Arenâ€™t you gladâ€¦delighted to be a part of the Rotary family, exercising good will
and
helping others around the world, making their lives betterâ€¦.even from our little
Bavarian
Village? Every little thing we do, every small talent we share, when joined together,
can
make a big difference.

â€œHe profits most who serves bestâ€​



New Weekly Meeting Zoom Link
Mike Worden of the Tech Committee has created a new Zoom link for our general
Friday meetings. Please use the link below (which is also shown at the bottom of this
bulletin) to join us on Zoom.

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

Visit Our Website!

leavenworthrotarywa.com

August Birthdays

Ross Frank - August 11
Brad Brown - August 13

Pamela Brulotte - August 21
Bill Dick - August 29

Brisa Peacock - August 29

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802
http://leavenworthrotarywa.com


Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826
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